
From: "Ruth.Gore@eastriding.gov.uk" <Ruth.Gore@eastriding.gov.uk> 

To: Idris Francis <idrisfrancis@fightbackwithfacts.com> 

Subject: Re: Utterly absurd claims for speed cameras in Humberside 

 

02 April 2012 

 
Dear Mr Francis  
thank-you for your e-mail. I have no comment.  
Regards  
 
Ruth Gore BSc, MSc, MBA 
Safer Roads Humber 
Marketing Officer 
HG115 
East Riding of Yorkshire Council 
Beverley 
HU17 9BA 
 
 
www.saferroadshumber.com  
 

 


